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June 8, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It’s summertime already. I can’t believe how quickly this year has flown by. I have enjoyed 
having your children in my 6th grade class this year and I’m looking forward to seeing them in 
person again next year when they are in 7th grade.  

We are a team, and I thank you for your support during this difficult transition to on-line 
learning. The students loved attending our on line meets and seeing their classmates. I loved 
seeing them too! On our Meets, we reviewed work that we had covered before the school 
building closed, and learned new material.  

Please encourage your children to read over the summer and to continue practicing math on 
Prodigy and Khan Academy.  

This has been a tough time for all of us. Please know that I see you, I hear you, I love you, and I 
stand with you. You have trusted me with the safety of your most valuable procession, your 
children, and for that I thank you.  

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. I will check my school email over the summer 
break so if any questions arise, please send me an email or a phone call/text and I will get back to 
as soon as I can. I would be willing to hold Google Meets if any students are interested.  I am 
looking forward to a safe and healthy summer for all of us. Stay safe and have an enjoyable 
summer.   

 

In solidarity and love,  
 
Mr. Posnan 
zposnan@philasd.org 
 
 
 
 
 


